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On Saturday, September 30th, our employees and their families went on a field trip. The first point on the route was the Khatyn memorial complex, which delights with its deep meaning.
Further along the route we visited the Museum of Memory of the Victims of the Belarusian People, where we learned even more about the history and fate of our people, who experienced
many difficulties. There were moments when we were overcome with sadness and admiration for such heroism.

An integral part of our route was a visit to the wooden Church of the Nativity of the Blessed Virgin Mary. Its graceful architecture and soulful atmospheric immersion made us feel at the heart
of our rich history. It was truly magnificent and unforgettable.

After lunch, we went on a tour of the Dukor Maentak museum complex. This is a unique museum complex, where employees of the Polotsk CSMS immersed themselves in the atmosphere of
the ancient culture of the gentry class of Belarus and learned a lot of interesting things about their way of life.

During the tour of the park complex, we visited many unique places. One of them was an upside-down house, allowing us to plunge into the past and feel like residents of that time. The
amazing craft of pottery was introduced to us in the pottery workshop, where we were able to see the process of creating ceramic products with our own eyes.

The straw weaving workshop was also one of the amazing places we visited. The ability to creatively work with straw and create amazing decorations from it is a real art. We enjoyed
watching the craftsmen and the magnificent products they create.

The impressions from the excursion were indescribable, especially when we found ourselves in the forge. The blacksmith's ability to create unique metal products is simply amazing. We
followed with interest every step of the master and enjoyed the amazing things they create with their hands.

We were impressed by the craftsmanship and creativity displayed in the Dukor Maentak. This museum complex gave us a unique opportunity to get acquainted with the culture and traditions
of the gentry class of Belarus.

We are confident that a visit to Dukorsky Maentak will become a vivid memory for all employees of our company. We hope that similar opportunities will be provided to us in the future to
continue to develop and be inspired by new discoveries!
Ml




